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Comments: Please do not disturb the pristine beauty and intact eco system in Twisp and the Greater Methow

Valley region. This jewel of an area is highly valuable as wildlife habitat and outdoor recreation which drives the

local economy. Any logging or similar disturbance no matter how well intentioned will cause silt to run in the

nearby rivers that are finally seeing a salmon comeback. This will damage the rivers and salmon and other fish

for generations. There are plenty of other areas in Washington that have trees if you need them, please leave

this area alone. Thank you and Happy Holidays 


